
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: November 1, 2018 
 
Subject: Report PACAC18-047 

 Heritage Property Tax Rebate Program 2018  
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 

A report to recommend that the PACAC receive for information an update from Heritage 
Preservation Office staff on the Heritage Property Tax Rebate Program for 2018. 
 

 

Recommendation  

That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC18-047, dated November 1, 2018 of the 
Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the PACAC receive for information an update from Heritage Preservation Office 
staff on the Heritage Property Tax Rebate Program for 2018.  
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  
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Background 

The by-law which regulates the City’s Heritage Property Tax Rebate Program (HPTRP), 
By-Law 18-068, stipulates that the Heritage Preservation Office will provide an annual 
information report to the PACAC regarding participation in the program.  
 
In 2018, 87 properties participated in the HPTRP. This includes two new properties 
which entered the program this year. There were also 19 program renewals for 
properties which entered the program in 2004, 2009 and 2014. Inspections were 
completed between June and October.  
 
Heritage Preservation Office staff will provide a brief presentation on the program for 
2018.  
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Erik Hanson Emily Turner     
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher 
      
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
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